Paula Vandehey

From: Ross Buetow

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 3:03 PM
To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: FW: Appleton YMCA Sidewalk Closure
Paula,

Can you place this item (Permanent Street Occupancy Permit) on the next MSC Agenda?
Do you need anything else from Boldt?
Thanks.

Ross

From: Steve Paladini [mailto:Steve.Paladini@Boldt.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 10:09 AM

To: Ross Buetow <Ross.Buetow@Appleton.org>
Subject: Appleton YMCA Sidewalk Closure

Good Morning Ross-

Per our phone conversation yesterday: Boldt is in the process of constructing a new entrance
for the Appleton YMCA. The majority of the work outside includes new footings, steel
erection, masonry, glass curtain wall and roofing. This will require that | shut down the
sidewalk on the east side of Morrison street for an extended period. | stopped by yesterday
and picked up the permit for the first 35 days, which will take care of April. 1 will need to have
it also closed for May, June and July. Our construction fence was shown on our Life Safety
Plan sent to Dan Meissner, late February and the side walk closure was approved by Mike
Hardy on 3/21.

Please let me know when the additional months are approved and the appropriate fee due to
Appleton.

Thank you.

Steve

Steve Paladini | Estimator/Project Manager
P: 920-225-6021 // C: 920-740-6222 // F: 920-739-4409






